
 

 

North Ogden City  

Memorandum 

To:  Mayor and City Council 

From:  Bryan Steele, Finance Director  

Date:  3/21/13 

Subject: Lease Agreement with Digis (Wireless Internet Service Provider) 

Digis has worked out the easement issues with the Curtis’ and would like to finalize the contract now.  There 

were some concerns about exclusivity of the contract (about other wireless internet service providers doing 

business or installing towers in the City), so some language has been changed to clarify that issue.  The changes 

were made in Section 5.2, #4 & #4(a) of the contract and Jon has approved the wording. 


